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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, congratulations
to the people of Armenia on the 26th anniversary of your independence.

We commend the progress your country has made since independence and are
proud of the work we have done together. We are committed to advancing
democracy and promoting a robust and transparent economy in Armenia. We thank
you for your dedication to regional stability and international peacekeeping
operations. We greatly appreciate these endeavors toward building a more
peaceful world.

Again, congratulations on your 26th year of independence. We look forward to
many more years of continued friendship and partnership with Armenia and its
people.
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